
Dear Members of the Redistricting Committee: 
 
The University of Oregon is an important community of interest that should be preserved in 
redistricting to ensure effective representation.  The proposed “Map A” divides the University 
into three different House Districts and three different Senate Districts – exactly what the 
redistricting law seeks to prevent.  I support “Map C”, which preserves the University as a 
community of interest and ensures its effective representation. 
 
I also recommend leaving Congressional District 4 as it currently stands. We should not divide 
communities of common interest, as in compliance with the voting rights act, these communities 
should not be split. Thank you for your time. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
James Neu 
3072 Webster St. 
Eugene, Or. 97404 
Congressional District 4 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


